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KASEP:   
Fall KASEP Registration opened on August 30th offering 68 classes for kids after school 
Monday through Friday. Several of the classes filled up immediately but many of the 
classes still have space remaining. Flyers were sent home in the Hilltop e-tree as well 
as hard copies in the school office, Kensington Library and at the Recreation office. 
Classes begin the week of September 12th. Registration is ongoing at 
KensingtonCommunityCouncil.org/KASEP. 
We have added an academic year round Spanish class each morning in the recreation 
building before school with Viva el Espanol.  
 
KCC SUMMER CAMP:   
Summer camp concluded on August 12th with great success.  We were able to 
accommodate more than 500 campers throughout the summer. We had a record 
number of 60 kids on the waitlist for our final week of camp. 
Mark your calendars we have set next year’s summer camp registration date for 
February 28th, 2023. 
  
KCC: 
There was more graffiti at the park on August 23rd and it was reported to Officer Farley 
and removed the same day. 
The new KCC website is up and we have gotten a lot of good feedback after our fall 
registration. It is much easier to navigate and has a more updated look. 
We are working with KPD and Hilltop school to coordinate an active shooter plan.  The 
active shooter drill scheduled for 8/10 was postponed to a future date but we provided 
the KPD with our floor plan and door and window counts for their emergency 
information packets. 
 
ADULT/OTHER CLASSES: 
Tai Chi with Nobuo Nishi Wednesday and Fridays 9:30-11am. Drop in fee of $15. 
Adult Yoga 8:30am Tuesdays Drop in fee of $20. 
Dog/Puppy4 week training class begins on Sept. 6th 
Family Toddler Yoga Tuesdays and Saturdays beginning week of 9/24 
 
TENNIS COURTS:  
Tennis Court reservations are required for weekends by calling the KCC office at 
 510-525-0292. 
$7 residents and $10 non-resident for 1 hour of court time; checks can be made out to 
KPPCSD and left in the KCC office mail box. Weekdays are on a first come first serve 
basis except during KASEP/Summer camp tennis classes. 


